
Board Executive Positions 
up for Election 

February 4, 2020 Board Meeting 
 
 
The following executive positions are up for election/re-election at the February 4, 2020 
board meeting.   
 
President, Vice-President, and Treasurer are up for election by current Board members.  
 
The individuals (below) currently hold the following positions. 
 

 John Haller – President 
 Abigail Fulton – Vice President 
 Cory Williams – Treasurer 

As per our By-Laws and past practice, individuals can stand for re-election for their past 
Executive positions. 

Any Board member can also put his or her name forward for an Executive position. An 
individual must have served on the Board for a minimum of one year to stand for the 
position of President. 

A Board member can nominate themselves for an Executive position. 

If necessary, a vote by secret ballot will be taken for each position. 

 


